
May 20, 2022 

Dear Valued Dart Customer: 

Due to continued increases in material and other costs, we are implementing a price increase to our Canada Foodservice 
and National Account customers: 

Product Line 
Increase 
Percent 

EPS Cups & Associated Lids 6% 

Fusion Cups & Associated Lids 6% 

Trophy Cups & Associated Lids 6% 

2-Piece Paper Cups & Associated Lids 6% 

EPS Containers & Associated Lids 6% 

EPS Bowls & Associated Lids 6% 

Paper Food Containers & Associated Lids (excluding Kraft Paper Food Containers) 6% 

Paper Munchie Cups 6% 

Paper Souffles 6% 

Paper Dinnerware 6% 

Paper Buckets & Associated Lids 6% 

The effective date of this price increase is July 1, 2022. 

A detailed price list reflecting these changes will be provided to your attention by the end of June 2022.  Please note: 
• Any orders placed prior to July 1, 2022, calling for a regular order quantity and standard order to ship timelilnes will

be honoured at our current pricing. Any items unavailable when fulfilling the order will not carry over pre-increase
prices past the increase effective date.

• All orders received on or after July 1, 2022, will reflect increased pricing.

If you require further information, please do not hesitate to contact your Dart Canada Sales or Customer Service 
Representative. 

As always, Dart Canada Inc. appreciates your business and continued support. 

Sincerely, 

Dart Canada Inc. 
MPD 




